
New  Bedford’s  “No  Problemo”
re-opens with limited hours
During the COVID-19 pandemic we’ve all had to make changes to
our lives and in many cases that means not being able to enjoy
our favorite eateries.

On March 22, No Problemo decided it was in their best interest
to close their doors:

“Ok y’all I’m calling it….. In a effort to do our part in
keeping people home we are gonna shut down for two weeks. I
felt it was the right thing to do and right time to do it.
Thanks to everyone who has always supported us and know we
will be back better then ever….. or at least just as Good as
we are now…….❤️?”

For those of you who had foodie withdrawal symptoms, you’ll be
ecstatic to find out that they are back open!

“We are open today for call-ins only!

Call the order in (508-984-1081) and come on by. Wait by the
table  in  the  front.  We’re  doing  Wednesday-Saturday  from
11:00am-8:00pm and Sunday from 12:00pm-5:00pm.

Still cash only…”
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